

Gerry J. Mirabile Manager – Programs/Projects

September 27, 2017

Earl G. Shettleworth, Jr., Director Maine Historic Preservation Commission 55 Capitol Street 65 State House Station Augusta, ME 04333-0065

RE: Central Maine Power Company (CMP) New England Clean Energy Connect (NECEC) Project, Natural Resources Protection Act and Site Location of Development Act Applications

Dear Mr. Shettleworth:

CMP is pleased to provide the Maine Historic Preservation Commission (MHPC) with one (1) digital and one hard copy of the Natural Resources Protection Act and Site Location of Development Act permit applications for the New England Clean Energy Connect (NECEC) Project.

These applications are being filed simultaneously with the Maine Department of Environmental Protection and the Maine Land Use Planning Commission. In addition, CMP anticipates filing application for an Individual Permit with the United States Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) on or about September 29, 2017.

If you have any questions regarding these applications please call me at (207) 626-9557 or email me at gerry.mirabile@cmpco.com.

Sincerely,

Gerry J. Mirabile

Manager - Programs/Projects.

Gerry /. Mudile

Enclosures

cc: Bernardo Escudero (CMP)

Mark Goodwin (Burns & McDonnell) Matt Manahan (Pierce Atwood)

File: New England Clean Energy Connect

